

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

**Dear Parents** 

I hope you had a good half term break.

As I am sure you will appreciate, it is always important for us to know the reasons for a child's absence. This has always been significant for safeguarding reasons. Given the current situation with the Coronavirus, it is even more important that we are very clear on whether a child is ill or on holiday. We ask then that parents do keep us fully informed when their child is absent.

Please find below the latest guidance on the the Coronavirus which I ask that you read.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public

Please be assured that we continue to remind children of the importance of good hygiene - washing hands, using tissues appropriately etc.

Thank you for your support.

**Best wishes** 

Louise Wood Headteacher





















